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Village of Cold Spring 

Village Board of Trustees 
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY 10516 

Trustees Code Update Review 
9-17-2020 

The Village of Cold Spring Board of Trustees held an online workshop meeting via video conference 
pursuant to Executive Order 202.1 on Thursday September 17, 2020 at 6:30 pm. Present were: Mayor 
Merandy and Trustees Marie Early, Frances Murphy and Steve Voloto. Trustee Lynn Miller was absent. 

MAYOR’S REMARKS 
Mayor Merandy noted that: 

• The planned hydrant flush has been postponed one day. It will begin next Tuesday, rather than 
Monday 

• Wake for Bruce Campbell will be held at the Clinton Funeral home on Sunday, 9-25-2020 from 2-
5pm. Burial will be on Monday, 9-21-2020 at the Cold Spring Cemetery at 10:30am. 

CODE UPDATE REVIEW 
The Board continued its review of: 

• Chapter 134 Zoning 

AJOURNMENT 
Mayor Merandy made a motion to adjourn. Trustee Murphy seconded and the motion passed 
unanimously at 8:20 pm. 

Submitted by: M. Mell 
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